
West Colonial Drive (SR 50) Improvements 

From State Road 429 to East of West Oaks Mall 

Financial ID: 239535-3-52-01 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Five and Lane Construction Corporation are 

scheduled to begin a construction project on Colonial Drive in West Orange County. The project will 

widen and reconstruct Colonial Drive from 4 to 6 lanes.  The project limits are from SR 429 to east of 

West Oaks Mall.  The goal of this effort is to alleviate traffic and shorten travel times for motorists, as 

well as to provide for better access for residents and businesses. The project cost is approximately 

$37.6 million. Construction is scheduled to begin in May 2015 with a completion date scheduled for 

summer 2017, weather permitting.   

Additional work as a part of this project includes:  

 Roadway lighting drainage, signing and pavement markings, signalization, milling and 

resurfacing, lighting and miscellaneous corrections and additions 

 Twin bridge construction at Lake Bennet 

 Addition of ponds and drainage structures 

 Bicycle and pedestrian facilities 

 Utility relocation and improvements to the City of Ocoee wastewater collection, 

wastewater transmission, reclaimed water distribution and water distribution systems.  

For questions, issues or concerns, please contact Megan Olivera, Public Involvement Coordinator at 

407-482-7812 or via email at megan.olivera@dot.state.fl.us. 



 

www.cflroads.com/239535-3 

Please visit the website to obtain anticipated lane closures and up to date information on this project.  

FDOT Central Florida Roads web site, cflroads.com, provides the public with useful information about 

current and future projects, anticipated lane closures, and links to other information sources. 

Regarding right-of-way amenities: please relocate any fencing, irrigation lines, landscaping, signs, 

lighting, or other equipment/fixtures from the FDOT right of way to avoid breakage.  Neither the State 

nor the contractor is responsible for damage to any items in the right of way. 

Access to businesses will be maintained at all times. Should it be necessary to close a driveway to   

perform project-related work, construction personnel will coordinate with the property  owner in  

advance. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disabil-

ity or family status.  Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabili-

ties Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact: 

Jennifer Smith, FDOT Title VI Coordinator at (386) 943-5367.  

Via email at jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us.  

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1-800-955

-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 


